
Subject: Feedback on Subscription Fee 

Changes 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide my feedback regarding the recent 

changes to the subscription fees for [Service/Product Name]. 

While I understand that adjustments may be necessary for maintaining quality and service 

improvement, I would like to express my concerns about the increased fees. As a loyal 

subscriber, I have valued the offerings and benefits provided, but this unexpected rise has made 

me reconsider my ongoing commitment. 

I would appreciate it if you could provide further clarification on how these changes will 

enhance the service I have come to depend on. It would also be beneficial to know if there are 

any plans for alternative pricing tiers or retention offers for long-time subscribers. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to your response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


